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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are pleased to share our latest Ofsted report. 
 
We are pleased that Houghton Regis continues to be a good school and that the inspector 
recognised that pupils at our school benefit greatly from the whole-school events that broaden their 
experiences. 
 
The inspector was also very impressed with the wide ranging opportunities for sport, music and 
personal development having witnessed the extensive opportunities to develop skills in ballet, 
gymnastics, football, singing, swimming and other areas.  
 
“The school's personal development programme is its crown jewel. Fostering pupils' creativity, 
musicality, and sporting prowess is crucial.” 
 
The school governors and senior leadership team also recognise the areas for development provided 
by the report and have been pro-active in appointing additional senior leaders to move the school 
further forward. 
 
The appointment of two new Assistant Headteachers as well as a new Lead Practitioner will support 
the school on our journey forward together.  
 
We look forward to working with all of you on this journey. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Mr J Edwards 
 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 


